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4141   Collective Bargaining Agreement 

 

The Governing Board recognizes that collective bargaining agreements are legally binding, bilateral 
agreements. The Board is committed to carrying out the provisions of each agreement and expects the 
agreements to be consistently and uniformly administered.   

In order to help prepare for future negotiations, the Superintendent or designee shall identify any portions 
of the agreement that hinder the district's efforts to meet district goals. 
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